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Docket No. 50-266 and 50-301 ,

Licerise No. DPR-24 and DPR-27 '

EA 89-254

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C.W. Fay, Vice President

Nuclear Power Department
231 West Michigan, Room 308
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201

Gentlemen: r

-

,

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated May 15, 1990 and

your check for $87,500 in payment for civil penalties proposed by NRC in

its letter dated April 17, 1990. Your corrective actions will be examined

during future inspectiont.

|. Sincere ly,
I; .

OriglRel86pned99
Jamen Liehurman
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Jnes ! ieherrr,an, Director ;
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